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From: Mike Pattison <mpattison@MBAKS.COM>
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 1:04 PM
To: Contact Council
Subject: Comment Letter re Ordinance 21-106
Attachments: Comment Letter - Ordinance 21-106.pdf

CAUTION : This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments. 
Dear Councilmembers, 
Attached please find a comment letter from MBAKS regarding Ordinance 21-106, before you at public hearing February 
23. Thank you for your consideration.

Mike Pattison 

Mike Pattison | Senior Snohomish County Manager 

p 425.460.8203 
335 116th Ave. SE, Bellevue, WA 98004 

mbaks.com

We aspire to be the most trusted and respected housing experts  
in the Puget Sound region. 
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